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As it was April Fools's Day last week, we decided to have some fun at Woodstock Residential Care Home with a piñata for

our residents to enjoy.

Our ladies and gents, as well as some visiting children, had so much fun aiming and hitting the piñata as hard as they could. It was

great to see so many smiling faces - and what great upper body exercise!

Our residents must have enjoyed themselves as they have asked for a bigger piñata next time!
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